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Peterborough City Council 
Fostering and Adoption 
Bayard Place (1st Floor) 

Broadway 
Peterborough 
PE1 1AY 

 

  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Can you help a child in need by becoming a foster carer? 
 
Peterborough is the fastest growing city in the country, and as a council, we’re striving to deliver on 
our promise of greater prosperity, education and quality of life for the city’s residents.  
 
We look after more than 350 children every single day, and whilst most of those live locally with our 
own approved foster carers, there are still times where, for a number of reasons, we have to look 
further afield.  
 
Not only can this have an impact on a child’s relationships and education, but it can cost twice as 
much, giving us less money to invest into front line services and supporting them where they need 
it most.  
 
We on the other hand, aren’t doing it to make money, we do it because we care passionately about 
the city’s children. That’s why we need more of the best local foster carers - so they can stay in 
Peterborough, attend the same schools and grow up with the same friends. That’s why we need 
you.  
 
We support our foster carers personally, professionally and financially. They all receive regular 
training, discounts on local products and services and Vivacity Premier Membership for the whole 
family. 
  
Do you want to be a foster carer? Can you make a difference? Then call us on 01733 317427, or 
visit our website www.peterboroughfostering.co.uk for more information and let us help you take 
the first steps with Peterborough City Council, the leaders in local foster care.  
 
To help us process your enquiry, please quote reference PMFOSTERING. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Simon Green 
Head of Adoption and Fostering Peterborough 

 


